Linda S Mamula
1322 Carlisle St
Natrona Heights PA 15065-1133
724-224-5236
Chapter296(@mooseunits.org

January 1, 2019

Borough of Tarentum
318 Second Ave
Tarentum, PA 15084

Dear Tarentum Borough:

The Tarentum Women of the Moose are interested in hosting the Annual Easter Egg
Hunt, together with the Tarentum Recreation Board, at the Tarentum Park. The date of
the egg hunt will be April 20, 2019, at 9 AM sharp. We weren’t sure if the Recreation
Board or we have to secure the date.

May we ask the borough to please block off the roads for the egg hunt around 8:30 AM
and remove the barriers approximately 30 minutes after the hunt is completed?

We would like to make arrangements with the fire department to set off the fire whistle
on their fire truck at 9 AM to start the hunt, however if they are not available, will the
police department be our back up by using the siren on their police car?

We would appreciate a quick response, if at all possible, so we can start securing
donations for an exciting 2019 Easter Egg Hunt.

Sincerely,

Linda S Mamula,
Chairman



